Legal & Governance Services



Room 241,
Parliament Buildings
Ballymiscaw
Stormont
Belfast, BT4 3XX

Tel: +44 (0) 28 9052 1147

Our Ref: Fol 18-17 Mr B Thompson request-393501-b30c06f1@whatdotheyknow.com

06 March 2017

Dear Mr Thompson

Freedom of Information Act 2000

I am writing to confirm that the Northern Ireland Assembly does not hold the information which you requested on 06 March 2017. In your request you asked for the following information:

"What % of GDP is estimated as spending on Health for the last 5 years?"

You may wish to send this request to the Department for Finance as they hold this information. Their e-mail address is as follows: foi@finance-ni.gov.uk

You have the right to request a formal review by the Northern Ireland Assembly and if you wish to do so, please write to me at the above address.

If after such an internal review you are still unhappy with the response, you have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow. Cheshire SK9 5AF who will undertake an independent review.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above.

Yours sincerely

Karl Hedley

KARL HEDLEY
Governance Services